
06/07/2020 

MS Amaris Leong 
126 Abbott RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
amarisleong@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I absolutely do not support this Optus tower being installed. It is in parkland and public space 
that is shared by an overwhelming number of locals and visitors to the area for the purpose of 
sporting commitments and maintaining a healthy lifestyle. Telecommunications towers 
especially those that may assist with 5G signal strength is not proven to be 100% safe for 
children, local wildlife and those who live nearby. To support and approve this shows little 
respect for human life, human development and the safety of anyone who must spend short or 
long periods of time within close proximity to such a structure. 

Please install it away from houses and public spaces if it must be installed at all. We are all 
dealing with health ramifications, especially with covid 19. The community and its visitors do 
not need such a health risk in the area. 

Thanks for your consideration and please help us all to help each other. We all know from first 
hand experience lately how precious lives are. We don’t need more radiation and other waves 
in the air around living creatures and humans. 
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Subject: Online Submission


